
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
May 13, 2013 

4th Street Bowl 
 
Meeting called to order by President Vince Itatani at 7:05pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Vince Itatani  
Men’s VP: Brandon Hirata 
Women’s VP: Karen Jeung 

Treasurer: Frank Lum (NP) 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Vacant, Vacant, TJ Yanuska (NP), Jody Kawamura (NP) 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Ken Gerard 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
San Jose Nikkei Srs Jim Nishimoto 
                                   Betty Fujii 

Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
                                     Lynnie Itatani 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Ozzie Shimada (NP) 
 

 Also Present: Mark Yoshinaka, Lynette Handa 
 
Review of Minutes: 
Motion by Ken, Seconded by Naomi. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Report furnished via email. Check paid out to Yosh for Banquet supplies and Koden to Barry Yoshida 
and Terry Koshiyama. Tournament Account changes in and out to Senior No-Tap tournament.  
Current Account Balances as of 4/30/13: Association Acct. $8171.86, Tournament Acct. $8903.23, 
JANBA Acct. $8000 (unchanged), Total for all accounts $25075.09. 
Motion by Yosh, Seconded by Ken. 
 
Nisei Juniors 
City tournament still awaiting results. League ended May 12th. Feedback on holding league on Sundays 
was good. Jennifer Nakajima was named Milton Okubo perpetual award winner. 

 
Old Business 

• Banquet set for June 1st at Three Flames. Draft of program was passed around for Board to 
proof. Tickets total out 180. Donations for raffle please make contact.   

• Senior Mixed Tournament on April 20th final results and financial report was presented.  
• Senior National No-Tap entries are coming in. Vince reported decent return, still a month to go. 

Raffle ball giveaway per squad for bowlers only. Mixer will be platters and plan for about 70-80.  
• Fuzzy Shimada Memorial tournament tentative dates, October 5-6, 2013. Discussion about 

committee to run tournament. Booklet design and ad revenue generation needs to be 
delegated. Discussion about to do list, which includes Sanction, entry, prize fund, order of 
events. Discussed Saturday, Trios/Doubles/Team/Doubles, Sunday Trios/Doubles/Trios 

 
New Business 

• Bank signature cards were updated with new cabinet for all three accounts.  



• Senior Doubles No-Tap October 12th. 
 
 
Next meeting: 
Monday, June 10, 2013 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Naomi seconded by Karen. 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 
 
 
Action Items: 
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